
 Message from Head teacher:  Please see the school website for a film of our day trip to Eden. Also 
under latest news are details on our visit on Monday from the National Marine Aquarium and our visit from a 
member of the Bournemouth Orchestra, who carried out workshops in every class.  

 
Mount Edgcumbe Parkrun 
The new Mount Edgcumbe parkrun event 
starts on Saturday 30th January. This is a 
free, 5km community run for all abilities and 
the team are looking for regular volunteers to 
support its smooth running every week. To 
get involved, please visit   
parkrun.com/mountedgcumbe or email: 
mountedgcumbehelpers@parkrun.com 
 
Landrake Inter School Cross-Country Run 
Friday 11th March @ 1pm 
For KS2 children. If you are interested, 
please come to the office for more 
information.  
 
Brownies - Millbrook Scout Hall 
Meetings on Mondays 5.30pm - 6.45pm 
Brownies are girls aged seven to ten who 
become a member of a Six and follow a 
programme called the Brownie Adventure. 
For more information please visit 
www.girlguiding.org.uk/brownies 
 
 
Steve Knightley in concert 
Maker with Rame Community Hall 
Sunday 7th February 2016 @ 7.30pm 
Tickets: £16 per person available from 
www.crbo.co.uk Box Office: 01726 879500 
Mac’s Village Stores, Fore Street, Kingsand 
PL10 1NA 
 

Dates For Your Diary 

21st January 2016 CAWSAND 
TORPOINT 
CORNWALL 
PL10 1LR 
 
Tel: 01752 822502 
Fax: 01752 823407 
 
Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website:  www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

 
Homework 
Information on your child’s homework is 
under their class on the school website. 
If your child does not do their homework and 
hand it in on time, a record is made, and your 
child will bring home a red slip for you. We 
were very impressed with some of the pieces 
of homework that the children produced on 
the Eden project, a selection of the best of 
these are displayed in our hall.  Homework is 
used in school and in this case each class 
swapped with another class and they peer 
assessed the work. We do expect that 
homework is of a high standard, again if little 
effort has been put in, this is recorded by the 
class teacher. Please ensure that your child 
writes in a writing pen or pencil—not felt tip/
coloured pencil/crayon unless it is art work or 
a poster. Reading is classed as an essential 
part of your child’s homework. Homework is 
an opportunity for you to share in your child’s 
learning. If you have any questions or need 
any support to ensure that your child is 
successful in their completion of their 
homework, please see the class teacher. 

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Argyll — We finished our story The 
Eye of the Wolf and were impressed by the 
ending. We have been learning a new 
song with ocarinas in music. In Dance we 
have been creating new moves to new 
music. This afternoon we have been creat-
ing digital superheroes in computing to 
help us to be respectful, responsible and 
safe online. 
By Daniel 
 
 
Class Lynher — We have been learning 
about newspaper journalism. We have also 
been learning about Andy Goldsworthy 
making sculptures outside. 
By Maisie & Connor 
 
 
Class Tamar — We have been making a 
salt dough model of South Africa including 
the mountains and highlands. In Science 
we have been learning about photosynthe-
sis. 
By Alyssa & Dylan 
 
 
Class Cremyll — We have been talking 
about the differences between garden 
plants. We have been making igloos. We 
took images of polar animals from the web-
site and pasted them into a powerpoint 
presentation. 
By Essie & Brodie 
 
 
Class Plym — This week we did Forest 
School and we were looking for bugs and 
slugs. In Maths we were halving playdoh 
pizzas. In Geography we made maps.  
By Sofia & Ben 
 
 

 

Fri 22 Jan: Football Match v Polperro - 
kick off at 1pm 
 
Fri 22 Jan: Cross Country - Looe 
 
Fri 12 Feb: End of half term 
 
Mon 22 Feb: First day back after half 
term holiday 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

Birthdays next week 

Mani 


